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MY RAMBLINGS
Man, has it been a while since we have been “allowed” to hold a Club Meeting,
and we are looking forward to September where we will kick off the start of our
new season!  A lot has transpired since we last met and considering how quiet
our summer has been without County Fairs, State Fair and even Summerfest,
getting together once again is well needed.  Plus visiting those in assisted living,
nursing homes or re-hab facilities has been restricted or not even allowed up to a
short time ago, so that is another blessing to be able to get out and visit friends
and family.  
   So with all the time on our hands, Lori and I have made the best of our spring
and summer catching up on our yard, cutting trees, burning brush plus working
on our kitchen.  It is pretty cool to check off items on the “honey-do” list!  (Ed
note: my list still is the same; go figure!)  Yet not all of our friends and family
was the roughest part of our summer.
   Now back to our regular programing, snowmobiling!  As our season starts, we
have encountered a major trail issue.  Yikes!!  Yet this isn’t a surprise as many
of us have had an inkling that this would happen some day.  The land west of
Circle B and east of Baehmann’s, which is owned by the City of Cedarburg, is
being developed into a business park.  This is not what we need to hear headed
into a new season, yet we now need to make changes and reroute our trail to
keep it intact.  We are also looking into Baehmann’s Golf Center as this land
may be next to change from its current use.
    With this knowledge, we are starting to make plans and inquiries into a way to
re-route to the north around this area.  If you know anyone that owns land around
this area where we could move our trail, please let Randy or myself know as we
need all the help possible.  This will be on our agenda for our Board meeting as
well as our Club meeting this month.  
     Since I need to cover a few other items, I’m leaving you with my favorite
quote from Red Green: “if the women don’t find you handsome, at least they
will find you handy!”  Until next month, let’s sharpen our chainsaw blades and
get our trail markers ready to install!

MEMBERSHIP DUES
Once again, it is time to renew your membership dues for our Snowmobile Club. 
We are collecting them at September’s and October’s Club meetings as well as
via snail mail.  If you so choose to mail it, please send it to Patty’s address found
at the bottom of our application.  Due to our need for snowmobile trail passes
each season and the discount our members get on them, we need to get our Club
renewals in as early as possible to the AWSC.  Once your AWSC membership
renewal is processed, the sooner you are able to purchase your discounted trail
pass(es).  We submit our renewals plus new applications to the AWSC on the
Monday following our Club meetings as well as when we have four (4) or more
to process.  Thank you for renewing and joining us!
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TRAIL WORK
Landowners, please note that we will be contacting you
over the next couple of weeks for permission to cross
your land this season.  We appreciate your willingness
to allow us to put our snowmobile trail across your land
each season.  You, along with our members, are our
biggest asset and we would not be able to have our
extensive trail system without you.  
  If there are or were any issues, problems or concerns
from last season that we need to address, please
mention it when we call and we will do our best to take
care of it.  Thank you in advance for working with us on
our trails.    

MEETING DATES FOR NEXT SEASON:
(subject to change)

September 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, Sept. 10th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, Sept. 14th  
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Sept. 30th 

October 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, October 8th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, October 12th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Oct. 28th 

November 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, Nov. 12th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, Nov. 9th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Nov. 18th 

December 2020
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, Dec. 10th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, Dec. 14th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Dec 16th 

January 2021
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, January 14th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, January 11th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Jan. 27th 

February 2021
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, February 11th

Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, February 8th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, Feb. 24th 

March 2021
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, March 11th  
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, March 8th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. Wednesday, March 31st 

April 2021
Club & Board Meetings Thursday, April 8th 
Ozaukee Cty Assoc. Monday, April 12th 
Washington Cty. Assoc. If Needed 4/31/21

TRAIL WORK DATES:
Please mark your calendars for the dates listed below
as we need help to get our trails ready and re-routed 
before it snows!  Also, opening weekend for deer
hunting is Saturday, November 21st, so we need to get
as much done before this weekend hits.  Dates for
December we may need as unusual predicaments do
hit at the last minute.   Thank you in advance for your
help!

Saturday, October 10th 
Installing stop signs at road crossings (the County
requires us to have this done by October 15th)
  
Brushing, signing and re-routing to follow....

Saturday, October 17th 
Saturday, October 24th

Saturday, October 31st

Saturday, November 7th

Saturday, November 14th

Saturday, December 5th

Saturday, December 12th

FOR SALE
If you have anything snowmobile related that you
need to sell, please email it to me or call/text me and
I’ll post it here in our newsletter for our snowmobile
community
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